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Under the cover of a pandemic budget, 
THE ONTARIO GOVERNMENT LAUNCHED 
A SNEAK ATTACK ON THE POWER OF 
CONSERVATION AUTHORITIES 
that protect us from deadly floods and 
landslides, toxic soil dumping, and the  
loss of wetlands, forests and natural spaces.

The powers and independence of Conservation 
Authorities have made Ontario safer and more 
livable for over 60 years. Now in the time of 
COVID, we know more than ever why natural 
spaces — and evidence-based decisions — 
matter to us all.

ALL GOVERNMENT MPPs: 

Tell Finance Minister Rod Phillips and 
Premier Ford that Schedule 6 of the 
budget bill must be withdrawn now.

For more information  
and to take action visit: 

YoursToProtect.ca
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